

Patricia L. Breig
July 10, 1932 - November 25, 2015

Patricia L. Breig, 83, of Ashland died Wednesday November 25, 2015 at UK Medical Center in Lexington, KY. She was born July 10, 1932 in Baltimore, MD the daughter of the late Jerome L. Horris, the late Mildred E. (nee Morrissette) Law and the late Walter L. Boushell. She was a 30 year proud volunteer at Our Lady of Bellefonte Hospital, a member of the Homemakers Club, held a career as an executive secretary in Baltimore, MD, and was a member of Holy Family Catholic Church. Her greatest loves were her family and spending time with her great group of friends. In addition to her parents, she was also preceded in death by her husband, Joseph R. Breig in 1994, former proprietor of Blue Ribbon Lanes; brother, Walter L. Boushell, Jr.; sister, Rosemary Buckingham; and dear aunt, Viola Stepp Czyzia. She is survived by a daughter, Barbara Schmitz and husband Harry of Wilder, KY; cousins, Theodore Stepp, Jr. of the Marshall Islands and Carole Sebly and husband Wayne of Baltimore, MD; and many dear nieces and nephews. A Mass of Christian Burial will be held at 1:00 PM Monday November 30, 2015 at Holy Family Catholic Church with Fr. John Noe officiating. The family will receive friends from 11:00 AM until service time Monday at the church. Entombment will follow at 11:15 AM on Wednesday December 2, 2015 at Loudon Park Cemetery Mausoleum in Baltimore, MD with Fr. Leo Larrivee officiating. Miller Funeral Home is in charge of arrangements. In lieu of flowers, donations may be made to Holy Family Catholic Church, 900 Winchester Ave., Ashland, KY 41101 or Lifeline at Our Lady of Bellefonte Hospital at 1000 St. Christopher Dr., Ashland, KY 41101.

Events

NOV 30	Visitation	11:00AM - 01:00PM
	Holy Family Catholic Church 932 Winchester Ave, Ashland, KY, US, 41101	
NOV 30	Service	01:00PM
	Holy Family Catholic Church 932 Winchester Ave, Ashland, KY, US, 41101	
DEC 2	Service	11:00AM
	Loudon park Cemetery 3620 Wilkens Ave., Baltimore, MD, US, 21229	

Comments



Larry And Edna Miller lit a candle in memory of Patricia L. Breig



Larry and Edna Miller - November 28, 2015 at 06:03 PM



66 Buddy & Barbara Schwabe purchased the Arrive in Style for the family of Patricia L.



Buddy & Barbara Schwabe - November 28, 2015 at 11:40 AM



I will always remember Carole and me waiting on the curb, on Thursday evenings for Patsy to get off the bus from the city coming from work to Aunt Vi's. We loved her coming and could not wait for her to crawl in bed and sleep with us. I don't think she ever got much sleep. She was so kind and good to us girls. Will miss sending her Thinking of You cards, but will always think of her.

Love,

Linda

Linda Hayes - November 27, 2015 at 10:27 AM



I worked for the late Joe and Pat Breig for all the years they owned Blue Ribbon Lanes. They were a wonderful couple to work for. Never a harsh word from either one of them. It was like working with family. May you and Joe R.I.P.

Marc Fairchild - November 28, 2015 at 08:59 AM



Thank you Marc, Joe and Pat considered you family too. Best, Barbara

Barbara - February 21, 2019 at 11:03 PM



Thank you Linda I am sorry for the late reply. I know you and Carole loved Pat so much. Barbara

Barbara Schmitz - November 19, 2019 at 10:39 PM